
And the                  
winner is… 

Y’all! Our Mum 
and Succulent Sale 
was a great success! 
And what about 

those succulents?  SO NICE!!   
Our students sold over 550 
plants and our profit will be 
over $2,600.00 Thanks to all 
who sold for our school.  Our 
top seller was Aiden Young 
with a total of $545.00 sold in 
plants! Great going, kid! And a 
very special thanks to Lisa                
Jordan and Karen Owen for the 
extra help!  Thanks!!! 

Harvest            
Party at 

LBP! 
Join  us for our Harvest Party on  
Monday, October 28th! We will 
have games for all ages outdoors 
and in the fellowship hall.  Each 
class will also have their lunch 
parties!  Children are welcome 
to dress-up this day, but please  
nothing scary. Children on the 
T/Th schedule are welcome, but a 
parent must remain with them 
while they are here.  More info to 
come.   

Trunk or 
Treat! 

Lascassas Baptist 
Church is hosting 
a Trunk-or-Treat 
on Thursday, October 31st                
beginning at 5:30 pm.  Make us 
your first candy stop before you 
go over to Farmington (because 
you know that’s where you’re 
headed…..ha!).   

November Sneak-Peek 
• Marcy Jams Fundraiser Begins 

Monday, November 4th             

Ends on Friday, November 22nd  

• Thanksgiving Meal                                                                                    
Tuesday, November 26th         

• LBP closed - Thanksgiving Break                                              
November 27th - November 29th 
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We are in need of small prizes, toys,                      
and candy for  our Harvest Party this month! 

Be on the look out for some  good deals! Also - 
we’ll need volunteers to help with games and 

booths.  Let us know if you are interested!   

Remember! 
We will be closed                 
October 7th - 11th 
for Fall Break! 
We hope everyone 
is able to enjoy at 

least a little bit of this time                  
together as a family!  See you 
on the 14th!   

Meeting Time! 
We will be having our first Parent  
Involvement Committee meeting 
on Tuesday, October 22nd at 
8:30 a.m. If you aren’t on our                 
committee, but would like to be, 
join us on this day and we’ll set 
you up. Can’t make it?  That’s no 
problem.  We can email you the 
details! 

MONTHLY MISSION PROJECTS 

The Bruce Gilley Memorial Scholarship Fund is used for students at Lascassas Baptist 
Church for financial assistance to go to camps, retreats, and other events.  As mentioned 
above, we have a silent auction and cake walk during our church’s Harvest Festival.     
During the auction, you are can bid on various baskets provided by members and                      
ministries of our church.  Every single cent of the proceeds go to this scholarship fund!  
For our school-wide monthly ministry project, we are collecting items for these baskets!  
The theme for our school basket is…… 

LAUNDRY BASKET   

Please bring items that would fit in a basket for the auction to benefit our scholarship fund.  Need an idea?   
Detergents, softeners, pods, wrinkle spray, dryer sheets, stain remover, dryer balls, clothespins,  
hangers, lint rollers, towels, steamers, irons/small ironing board, starch, bleach, mesh bags, pictures 
to hang in a laundry room and anything you can think of that would be an awesome addition to our 
basket!!!  Please place your donations in the bin outside of our office.  And don’t forget to join us at the 
Harvest Festival for your chance to bid on all of our great baskets and to help support a great cause!   

We are continuing our support of the Lascassas Fire Department by assigning a classroom 
bottled water duty. This month, we are asking the families in our Young Toddlers’ Class to 
donate bottled water. Any brand, size, or count is welcome and you can leave it next to the 
bin outside of our office. 

THANKS! 

Harvest 
Festival 
at LBC! 

Lascassas Baptist Church would 
like to invite you to their annual 
Harvest Festival  beginning at 
3:00 p.m. on Sunday, October 
27th. There will be free food, 
games, inflatables, a cake walk, 
and a silent auction of amazing 
gift baskets!  Check it out!   

Reminder:  Picture Day is on Monday, September 30th AND Tuesday, October 1st!! 



Adapted from www.aap.org/en-us/about-the-aap/aap-press-room/news-features-and-safety-tips/Pages/Halloween-Safety-Tips.aspx 

Don’t worry about anything; instead, pray about everything. Tell God what you need, and thank him for 
all he has done. Then you will experience God’s peace, which exceeds anything we can understand. His 

peace will guard your hearts and minds as you live in Christ Jesus.  Philippians 4:6–7 

Stress has a nasty habit of consuming our thoughts and influencing our behavior. As a result, we ’re often not where 
we ought to be, physically, mentally, or spiritually. Our best defense against the stresses of life is simple: turn                
worries into prayers.  Remember, God is in control, and through him, we can experience peace. Not a peace that 
comes from the lack of conflict—we will always be at odds with sin, fear, and doubt—but a lasting peace  only found 
in Christ, who has already battled these forces and won!  

“I am leaving you with a gift—peace of mind and heart. And the peace I give is a gift the world cannot 
give. So don’t be troubled or afraid…”  John 14:27 

And Jesus never lost sight of where he was headed or what needed to be done.  

“...looking to Jesus, the founder and perfecter of our faith, who for the joy that was set before him en-
dured the cross, despising the shame, and is seated at the right hand of the throne of God.. ”                            

Hebrews 12:2 

He’s the ultimate model of how we should strive to live our lives, who made the ultimate sacrifice to save our souls. 
When we welcome Christ into our hearts—thanking him for what he did—he brings with him the same victorious 
Spirit that overcame every hostile force that Satan was able to throw his way. Jesus wards off the powers that cause 
worry and replaces them with the comfort of knowing our place in God ’s Kingdom is set and secure.  

If your life is full of stress, ask Christ into your heart and allow the Holy Spirit to fill you with his peace.  

Adapted from:  www.shortdailydevotions.com/turn -your-frown-upside-down/  

As we gear up for the trick-or-treating season, here are some tips from the American Academy of Pediatrics. 
 

• Make sure that shoes fit well and that costumes are short enough to prevent tripping 

• Consider adding reflective tape or striping to costumes and trick-or-treat bags for greater visibility. 

• Because masks can limit or block eyesight, consider non-toxic makeup and decorative hats as safer alternatives.  

• If a sword, cane, or stick is a part of your child's costume, make sure it is not sharp or long.  

• Consider using a flashlight or glow stick instead of a candle to light your pumpkin.  

• A parent or responsible adult should always accompany young children on their neighborhood rounds. 

• Obtain flashlights with fresh batteries for all children and their escorts. 

• Only go to homes with a porch light on and never enter a home or car for a treat. 

• Stay in a group and communicate where they will be going. 

• Remain on well-lit streets and always use the sidewalk. 

• If no sidewalk is available, walk at the far edge of the roadway facing traffic. 

• Never cut across yards or use alleys and don't assume the right of way.  

• A good meal prior to parties and trick-or-treating will discourage youngsters from filling up on Halloween treats. 

• Wait until children are home to sort and check treats, throw away any spoiled, unwrapped or suspicious items. 

• Try to ration treats for the days and weeks following Halloween. 


